
PENNIE$
f� o�

SJS

SAINT JAMES SCHOOL

We are on a mission to renovate and refurbish our Early Childhood Playground to 
provide students of all ages with an outdoor space to learn and grow. Not only do 
we plan on building fun and innovative play structures, but we also are planning to 
make an outdoor education space for all grade levels to utilize. We will also be 

dedicating a special place in loving memory of Mrs. Cathy Villani. 

This is a HUGE undertaking and will require more than a few pennies.
We need your help!

Be on the lookout for fun fundraising opportunities this Spring. 

We also have Family and Business Sponsorships available. 
Don’t forget to check if your company has matching gifts! 

BUNNY HOP
Wednesday, March 24

T-SHIRT SALE

FAMILY 
SCAVENGER HUNT

May, Date TBD

Sponsor your bunny to hop the course!
Preschool through third grade will be participating. 

Starting soon! 

Search for clues and have fun in Red Bank with
your family and friends  

RUN WITH THE
ROYALS
Sunday, April 18

5K & Fun Run
Grab your sneakers and walk or run with
your friends and family! 


